
Witness appeal following ‘one
vehicle’  crash  on  Buckstone
Terrace

Police  are  appealing  for  information
following  a  ‘one  vehicle’  road  crash
which took place around 12:45pm yesterday
afternoon on Buckstone Terrace.
The  crash  happened  at  the  junction  of  Buckstone  Road  and
involved a grey Hyundai Getz. 

Emergency  services  attended  and  the  male  driver  of  the
vehicle, who was the only occupant of the car was taken to the
Edinburgh Royal Infirmary.

The road was  closed as crash collision investigators carry
out  enquiries  to  establish  the  circumstances  of  what  has
happened.

An investigation is under way and officers from Road Policing
are appealing for any witnesses to the incident or to anyone
who was in the area around the time of the crash to contact
them, in particular, anyone who saw the car prior to the
crash. 

Also, any motorist with dash cam is asked to check their
footage as it may have captured footage relevant to officers’
enquiries.

Anyone with information is asked to call Police Scotland via
101, quoting incident number 1354 of 30 September, 2020.
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